
 

                
 

 

 

 

  

Be Safe 
 

Be Respectful 
 

Be a Good Learner 

 

Term 4 - Week 4 - Friday 29 September 2021 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

        

  
  
 

  

5 November  
Year 6 Fundraiser 
Sausage Sizzle years 5 
& 6 

8 November School Photos 

13 December 
Yr 6 Farewell  
(to be confirmed) 

School Rules 

The West Express
 

Fairfield West Public School 
Palmerston Rd, Fairfield West. 2165 

Phone: 9604 5568 
Email: fairfieldw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 
https://fairfieldw-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 

Fairfield West Public School has the Skoolbag App. 
Newsletters, dates and important messages can 
now be delivered straight to your smart phone. For 
instructions on how to download the app visit our 
School Website.  
 

  

                            
 

Follow us on Twitter 
                  @FairWestPS 

 

 

mailto:fairfieldw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
https://fairfieldw-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


 
 
 

 
Dear parents and caregivers 
 
WELCOME BACK ALL 
It has been lovely being able to see all the smiling faces of students and their families returning 
to school over the last two weeks. It has been 12 or 13 weeks since we have all been onsite 
together and I am very happy to see how all the students have settled back into routine and face 
to face learning so quickly and easily. Thank you to all the parents and caregivers for assisting 
your child/children to return to school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NAPLAN RESULTS 
NAPLAN student reports for years 3 and 5 students will be sent home next week. Please keep 
these documents safely stored as some High School applications require the results.  
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
School photographs will be held on Monday 8 November. If you would like to purchase 
photographs, please return the envelope as soon as possible. To purchase sibling photographs  
a separate envelope needs to be completed and returned to the office. Students will be required 
to wear full school uniform for the photographs, this includes black shoes and white socks.    
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KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION 
All students who have enrolled for kindergarten 2022 will be contacted by week 5 regarding 
Orientation.  
 
 
KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENT FOR 2022 

If you have a child who is turning 5 or 6 in 2022 it is time to contact the school about the enrolment 

process.  

Do you know of any other family or friends in the Fairfield West area with a child ready for school? 
Let them know that now is a great time to begin the enrolment process!  

Contact the school office on 9604 5568 alternatively you can apply online through the school 

website https://fairfieldw-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/enrolment.html 

 
OPPORTUNITY CLASS PLACEMENT TEST 

The test has been postponed several times due to COVID restrictions but is now set for 

Wednesday 17 October 2021. The test will be held at Fairfield West Public School for the 

students who have already applied for an Opportunity class for 2022.  

 

SCHOOL UNIFORMS 
If you would like to purchase school uniforms, please complete an order form and return it to the 
office with payment. Your child will be given the new uniform at school. Please see the order form 
at the back of this newsletter. Please remember to write your child’s name and class on all uniform 
items, especially jumpers and jackets. Any lost items can be easily returned if your child has their 
name on it.  
 
ATTENDING SCHOOL 
The Department of Education has set out the following guidelines about students and staff 
attending school: 
Staff and students must not attend work or school if unwell, even with mild symptoms of COVID-
19. Any person with any COVID-19 symptoms must be sent home and not return to school unless: 

• they have a negative COVID-19 test result and are symptom free or 
 

• they have isolated for 10 days, when no medical certificate is available. 
 

In circumstances where students or staff have other medical reasons for recurrent symptoms, a 
letter from their GP is sufficient to negate the requirement for a negative test. 

Where a person has previously tested positive for COVID-19, NSW Health will provide them with 
a medical clearance that allows them to return to school or work.  
 
Enjoy a restful weekend,  
Genelle Goldfinch 

I respect and acknowledge Aboriginal People as the traditional owners of the land on which I work, live and visit 
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